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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:22 AM
To: 'J30344@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: “Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request.”

Good morning Mr. Snyder, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: John Snyder [mailto:j30344@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 10:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: “Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request.” 
 
I'm very displeased with the PSC's recommendations below. Being on a fixed income this will be a major 
finance burden for me. 
Please reconsider and lower your recommendations below. 
 
Water rate recommended: 
Wastewater rate recommended: 
Consolidated rate increase recommended: 
Total dollar rate of increase recommended: 
Sanlando Costumers 
 -7.11% Water rate recommended: 
 +65.92% Wastewater rate recommended: 
 +58.81% Consolidated rate increase recommended: 
 +$2,347,228 Total dollar rate of increase recommended: 
 Utilities, Inc. FL (UIF) 
 +129.44% 
 -0.79% 
 +128.65% 
 +$1,328,944 
 Longwood Wastewater 
 n/a 
 +22.53% 
 +22.53% 
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 +$182,266 
 Seminole County total increase: +$3,858,438 
  




